
In order to bill for SUD Peer Services, Independent Clinics Drug/Alcohol (all 
outpatient levels of care) must enroll their Peer Specialists with NJFC 
Medicaid.   

 
Prior to enrollment, each Peer Specialist must obtain an NPI number by 
applying online at https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov.  Anticipate approximately 10 
days to receive your NPI.   

 
Once you have the NPI, complete the Peer addendum found under 
“provider enrollment” at www.njmmis.com.   

See column on left side, Select “Provider Enrollment Application” 

Go down to “provider type” drop down box and select “peer – 
addendum” 

Select either “download PDF” or “mail a blank enrollment application” 

Select: “complete request” 

 
The addendum will link the Peer’s NPI number to the independent clinic’s 
provider number.   

 
When submitting a claim for Peer services, the biller shall list the care 
manager NPI as the “rendering” provider and list the independent clinic NPI 
and provider number as the “billing” provider.   
 

https://nppes.cms.hhs.gov/
http://www.njmmis.com/

